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Centre	Stage	Classes	at	Island	View	Condo	–	Update	
	30th	September	2017	
	
Dear	Parents,	
	
Hope	you	are	well	and	have	all	had	a	lovely	summer	break?	
	
We	have	come	back	after	the	holidays	to	find	out	that	several	have	dropped	out	of	these	classes	
leaving	very	small	numbers	in	the	class.	At	centre	stage	we	cap	our	classes	at	12	children	max,	to	
allow	good	teacher	student	ratio	and	to	be	able	to	maintain	quality	in	our	classes	and	teaching.	
However,	at	the	moment	the	class	numbers	are	so	small	that	it	makes	it	very	difficult	for	us	to	teach	
drama,	essentially	a	group	activity	and	also	financially	maintain	these	classes	–	after	paying	for	
room,	teacher		&	transport	to	the	condo.	
	
We	would	really	love	to	build	these	classes	so	we	can	continue	to	run	them.	Would	you	be	able	to	
help	us	in	advertising	these	classes?	If	we	supply	some	fliers,	please	can	you	let	us	know	if	you	
would	be	able	to	let	people	know	in	your	condo,	so	they	know	how	to	sign	up	for	the	class	if	they	
are	interested.	
	
What	we	have	decided,	is	that	we	will	run	classes	there	for	the	next	two	weeks	up	to	our	half	term,	
in	order	to	try	and	build	numbers.	If	after	that	we	have	succeeded	in	building	we	will	be	happy	to	
continue	with	the	classes.	If	we	haven’t	managed	to	build	properly	then	we	will	re	look	at	the	
numbers	and	make	a	decision	after	that.	
	
Monday	2nd	October	
Monday	9th	October	
	
All	our	classes	and	plans	are	written	specifically	inline	with	a	childs’	developmental	stage	and	
prepared	with	that	in	mind	so	we	can	best	offer	creative	drama	activities	appropriate	to	age	and	
ability	which	are	fun,	challenging,	yet	achievable	.	Therefore	we	provide	guidelines	for	each	class.	
	
Just	to	clarify	the	class	times	and	age	guideline	for	each	class	they	are	as	follows:	
5.00pm	–	Those	children	born	in	–	2013	&	2012	
	
Thank	you	parents	for	your	support	previously	and	thank	you	in	advance	in	trying	to	get	these	
classes	up	and	running	properly	again.		
	
If	you	have	any	questions,	please	don’t	hesitate	to	contact	the	office	on	67327211	or	email	
info@centre-stage.com	-	see	www.centre-stage.com	
	
Best	wishes,	
	
	
Ali	&	Pete	
And	The	Centre	Stage	Team		


